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| strongly any change to our mail in voting system in Oregon.

Oregon has been a national leader in expanding access to and facilitating the ease
and safety of voting. We should not be backsliding now.

Our system has been scrutinized over the years and found to be
virtually error free.

| greatly value the ability to vote at home in an unhurried manner and submit my
ballot either by mail or (as | usually do) drop it off in a ballot box.



